March 21, 2017 Mt Pleasant, IA

The Board met in regular session at 9:00 AM. Members present: Chairman, Marc Lindeen, Vice-Chairman, Greg Moeller and Gary See.

It was moved by See and seconded by Lindeen to approve the minutes of the March 16, 2017 meeting. 2 ayes. Motion carried.

Jake Hotchkiss, Engineer, accompanied by Jelen McCall, Office Manager gave the Secondary Road update. Road maintenance for March 13th through March 17th. Territory operators were in their blades all week. Trucks were out Monday morning to plow snow which was completed by noon and they came in and cleaned up the trucks in the afternoon. Resumed crack filling on New London Rd (X23) and inspecting culverts for routine maintenance and getting one calls ready. Friday worked on signs and cold patched in various locations in the county. Job posting for the position of Motor grader operator working out of Salem shed is now closed, applications are being reviewed and will be setting up interviews over the next two weeks. Working on 5 year program to be presented Thursday at 10:00 am to the Board.

In sub-committee meetings Lindeen attended Great River Regional Waste and Henry County Solid Waste.

It was moved by Moeller and seconded by See the meeting be adjourned. 3 ayes. Motion carried.	
Shelly Barber, Auditor	Marc Lindeen, Chairman